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Comments: I am very against taking away snowmobiling rights in the Chugach area. 

 

In such a vast area I don't believe starting splitting up who can use what 

 

Area for certain sports is a bit silly. 

 

It only opens up the flood gates to labeling everything and that is 

 

not what a free nation like the USA is supposed to be about. 

 

Snowmobiles help folks who possibly can't easily recreate because of 

 

Age or disability, snowmobiling allows the public to keep an 

 

Eye on 100's  of 1000's of acreage for threats and keeping an eye 

 

For stranded hikers, backcountry skiers, downed aircraft, forest fires and 

 

Many other things. 

 

I travel to the Chugach once a year for snowmobiling and backcountry 

 

Snowboarding/splitboarding and I sure would be unhappy to see forest rules 

 

Start splitting up the land for certain uses. 

 

Always hear from cross country skiers how they like using our tracks on the trail 

 

and on more than one occasion have brought back an injured or extremely tired 

 

Human powered person because their eyes were bigger than their legs or they didn't 

 

Pack enough provisions/food. 


